
July 22, 1998

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: In-Force Policy Count As of October 1, 1997 

The attached two-page exhibit shows the count of Facility policies in force as of October 1, 1997, 
as furnished by AIPSO.

The total in-force policy count is up 0.5% from October 1, 1996 C an increase of 0.6% for non-fleet private passenger policies 
and a decrease of 0.9% for all other policies.

 

Very truly yours,

 

John W. Watkins

General Manager
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